

## Pupil Parliament



## Anti-Bullying Ambassadors MINUTES

Date: Friday 19th January 2024

## 000

## In attendance:

Reception - Fatima

Year 1 - Tiegan

Year 2 - Isla

Year 3 - Toby

Year 4 - Afrah

Year 5 -

Year 6 - Evelina

Agenda item	Minutes/notes
Safer Internet Day	Safer Internet Day is on 7th February. Discussed having a child-friendly Online Safety leaflet for pupils. The children suggested that this should include a section on cyberbullying, what the dangers of going online are and what they should do if they were worried about anything.
Final online pupil questionnaire	Mrs Farrington asked all KS2 representatives if they would encourage pupils in their classes to complete the final Anti-Bullying pupil questionnaire, ready for the deadline submission on 23rd February.
Actions from the meeting	<ul> <li>Mrs Farrington to prepare a class discussion sheet for work on our Online Safety leaflet.</li> </ul>